
 

 

      

Still Need To Register? You Can Do So Here!!!
 

April Newsletter 

Get excited! The season is almost upon us. With the season due to kick off in just under three 
weeks please stay well connected with your team manager as they will share important news 
and information with you; including the fixture release, which we expect to be announced next 
week for rounds 1 and 2. 
 
Please read below some important information about what’s coming up and how our club will 
protect our kids in 2024. 



OUR CLUB’S COMMITTMENT TO CHILD SAFETY 
We would like to introduce to you our new Child 
Safeguarding Officer, Marney Whitlock. Child safety and 
wellbeing is a key priority of the Chelsea Junior Football 
Club, and we are committed to creating an environment 
that is safe and welcoming for all children and young 
people. 
 
Our club has zero tolerance to any form of child abuse or 
harm and will act quickly and in the best interests of the 
child or young person should an allegation of harm or 
abuse occur. The Child Safeguarding Officer serves as a 
dedicated point of contact for any concerns related to child 
safety or wellbeing that you or your child may have. 
 
Visit here to learn more about what the role of our Child 
Safety Officer entails.  

 

 

         

 

 

MORE UNDER 10 GIRLS NEEDED 
Spread the word. We don’t need to tell you 
what a great experience playing football in 
a team environment is… so help us 
spread the word.  
 
Our under 10 girls squad need just few 
more to compliment their squad so if you 
know anyone who maybe interested; bring 
them down for a come and try session on 
Wednesdays at 4:30. 

 

        



CHELSEA HOLIDAY FOOTY 
CLINIC 

Monday April 8 - 9am to 3:15pm 

Book Here  

 

Looking for an exciting way to keep your 
kids engaged and active during the 
holidays? Look no further! Join Brad 
Sykes Sports for a thrilling holiday football 
clinic on Monday, April 8th at Chelsea 
Rec Reserve, from 9am to 3:15pm. 
This action-packed 6-hour day is designed 
to help your youngster develop their 
growth mindset, forge new friendships, 
and stay active before the season kicks 
off. 
 
Plus, don't miss out on the special offer - 
use code SEAGULLS for 10% off at 
checkout! 
Visit here for more information visit HERE 

 

 

You still have time to book!!! 
 

        

 

 

JUMPER PRESENTATIONS 
It’s jumper presentation time!!! Put it in 
your calendar. The season is almost upon 
us but before then our club will present our 
boys and girls with their 2024 playing 
jumper after their respective training 
sessions. 
 
Each kid will get a complimentary pie and 
drink as well. 
 
For more information, please reach out to 
your child team manager. 

 

        

  



SPREAD THE WORD 
The 2024 season is fast approaching, providing an excellent opportunity to promote our club 
and encourage more children to join us. Your support in spreading the word, whether through 
word-of-mouth, social media, or community engagement, will be instrumental in achieving this 
goal. 
 
We are always eager to engage new volunteers to support the club’s operations. If you are 
interested in getting involved in any way, please reach out and we can discuss any current 
opportunities. You can email either president@chelseajfc.com.au or 
secretary@chelseajfc.com.au or call me directly on 0412 302 105. 
 
Warm regards 
 
Matt Woodford 
 
President 
M: 0412 302 105 
E: president@chelseajfc.com.au 

 


